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St. Edmund's is a welcoming and nurturing environment, where each individual is supported to 
develop morally, spiritually, socially, culturally and academically. Our extended community, through 
our Christian values of Love, Courage, Trust and Respect encourage each other in faith to ‘Let your 

light shine.’ (Matthew 5). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers (Year 6 Amethyst Class)                             Monday, 4th March 2024 
 
Re :  Trip to The Science Museum 
 
On Friday, 22nd March Year 6 will be visiting The Science Museum to study light as part of 
their learning. 
 
The children should wear full school uniform, school shoes and a suitable coat. They will 
need a packed lunch in a rucksack with plenty of water to drink. 
 
On this occasion, the children will be travelling by train and tube. We therefore ask that you 
bring your child to Borough Green and Wrotham train station for 8.50am and collect them 
again at 3.40pm. Please do contact the school office should you have any issues with 
transport. 
 
The cost of this trip is £15 which covers transport and museum workshops. A payment basket 
has been set up on Schoolcomms with payment due by Thursday, 21st March. Please do 
contact the school office if you wish to discuss the financial element of this trip. As this trip 
has already been paid for, we are unable to issue any refunds should your child be absent. 
Thank you. 
 
We look forward to having a fantastic day! 
 
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Ruth Stoneham 
Head of School 
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